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York Region Environmental Services

November 15, 2013

Miss. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re:  The Regional Municipality of Durham and Regional Municipality of York
Application for an Electricity Generator Licence
Notice of Application and Written Hearing
Board File No.: EB-2013-0380
Our File No.: W02, 71325

Dear Miss Walli:

We would like to confirm that a copy of the Notice of Application and Written Hearing was
posted on the York Region website on November 14, 2013. You may access the document at
www.york.ca in the Public Notices area of the web site. A copy of the Notice of Application and
the Ontario Energy Board electric generation license application is available for review at the
Clerk’s office located in the Administration Building at the address noted below.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Luis Carvalho, P. Eng., MSc. PMP
Senior Project Manager
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